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Finally a bill that actually helps change the state drug problem. This is similar to a law 

passed in the state of Rhode Island a few years ago.  

As a family that has a family member on drugs this is the first real step in the right 

direction . Enabling the problem doesn't work and cost way too much  

money with no results to speak of. This bill has the chance of real change and is the 

tough love needed to help. 

 

regards  

Ritch Hanneman 


